22 May 05: Welcome

The Then & Now page has been updated with a report on the contribution the VLOA made to the Army Aviation Museum Foundation last year during the reunion at Fort Rucker. The America's Tribute to Vietnam Vets event in Branson, MO in June is highlighted on the Newsletter page.

You may have noticed a recent entry in the Guest Book from CW2 Lori Gaff indicating that she has placed a link to our site on her "unofficial" web site for B Troop, 1/158, today's Outlaws. We appreciate the kind words and have returned the favor of a direct link to her site on our Links page.

WO Bob Lay provided information to update captions for pictures #03, #08, and #17 in Bud Allie's Gallery collection. Thanks Bob. A new picture of Roadrunners in Ozark, photographed by Shirley Lane, is up in Bob Koonce's Fort Rucker Reunion collection.

The Quartermaster, Al Iller, is working on the procurement side of making some VLOA merchandise available. The pins, belt buckles and decals will allow Outlaws to identify themselves on their vehicles and where ball caps and polo shirts may be inappropriate attire. We will give you all the details as soon as Al is ready to start taking orders.